
 

 

HOLLIS RECREATION COMMISSION 
 

October 4, 2017 
 
 
Attendees:  Stephanie Stack, Kyle Gillis, Dave Belanger, Robbin Dunn, 
Russ Rogers 
 
Guest:  Mark Post (agriculture commission chair) 
 
Discussed proposed location of playing fields for the Stephanowicz 
property.  Will share more info with the agriculture commission as 
proposals come in. 
 
Hardy South- Construction is complete.  Trees have been planted to buffer 
the abutters.  Waiting for a date from Gate City Fence for installation of the 
fence.   
 
Hardy North- Nets are up to block balls from going into Depot Rd.   
 
Town Report from the Rec. commission was reviewed and edited.   
 
Reviewed Rec. budget and made suggestions and adjustments for the 
2018 year. 
 
Program Expansion- Asking committee members to think of ideas for 
programs or events we could add to the rec. committee to benefit Hollis 
residents, young and old(er). 
 
Motion to close the meeting at 8:06pm by Dave Belanger, 2nd by Russ 
Rogers. 
 
Submitted by 
Robbin Dunn 


